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issues-- the twenty-first-century economic paradigm offers new ways of making money, fresh paths toward
professional fulfillment, and unprecedented opportunities for curious, ambitious individuals to combine the things
they love with their careers. Drawing on the stories of average people doing exactly this--an accountant
overturning his industry, a sweatshop owner's daughter fighting for better working conditions, an Amish
craftsman meeting the technological needs of Amish farmers--as well as the latest academic research, Davidson
shows us how the twentieth-century economy of scale has given way in this century to an economy of passion. He
makes clear, too, that though the adjustment has brought measures of dislocation, confusion, and even panic,
these are most often the result of a lack of understanding. In The Passion Economy, he delineates the ground
rules of the new economy, and armed with these, we begin to see how we can succeed in it according to its own
terms--intimacy, insight, attention, automation, and, of course, passion. An indispensable road map and a
refreshingly optimistic take on our economic future.

Theories of the Self, Race, and Essentialization in Buddhism-Ryan David Anningson 2021-07-30 This book
analyzes Buddhist discussions of the Aryan myth and scientific racism and the ways in which this conversation
reshaped Buddhism in the United States, and globally. The book traces the development of notions of Aryanism in
Buddhism through Buddhist publications from 1899-1957, focusing on this so-called "yellow peril," or historical
racist views in the United States of an Asian "other." During this time period in America, the Aryan myth was
considered to be scientific fact, and Buddhists were able to capitalize on this idea throughout a global publishing
network of books, magazines, and academic work which helped to transform the presentation of Buddhism into
the "Aryan religion." Following narratives regarding colonialism and the development of the Aryan myth,
Buddhists challenged these dominant tropes: they combined emic discussions about the "Aryan" myth and
comparisons of Buddhism and science, in order to disprove colonial tropes of "Western" dominance, and suggest
that Buddhism represented a superior tradition in world historical development. The author argues that this
presentation of a Buddhist tradition of superiority helped to create space for Buddhism within the American
religious landscape. The book will be of interest to academics working on Buddhism, race and religion, and
American religious history.

A New Model of the Authentic Church-Robert Fuggi 2018-02-08 In American church culture, worldly
benchmarks of achievement have all but blinded us to the true purpose of the body of Christ. A New Model of the
Authentic Church may be one of the most significant books written on the American church in decades. It not only
offers a scholarly analysis of the current state of the church, but provides practical solutions. The book offers a
brilliantly well-developed model for how to make church work more effectively. If implemented, it would provide a
much needed paradigm shift in how we do church in America. The books main contribution is that it provides a
workable framework not only on how to birth new missionally minded churches, but how to reform existing ones
back to the Authentic Church of the gospels. If its principles are taken and applied, the book could alter the
landscape of the American church, which will be a breath of fresh theological air to a church that has lost its way
in the new millennium. The purpose of this book is not to just challenge and change the status quo; its goal is to
bring a real, lasting transformation to how we do church. The aspiration in writing this book is for it to be seen
and read not just as a critical assessment of the condition of the American church, but as a practical blueprint that
will provide much renewed hope and purpose to the contemporary American church, the bride of Christ.

How Pop Culture Shapes the Stages of a Woman's Life-Melissa Ames 2016-03-15 Contemporary popular
culture has created a slew of stereotypical roles for girls and women to (willingly or not) play throughout their
lives: The Princess, the Nymphette, the Diva, the Single Girl, the Bridezilla, the Tiger Mother, the M.I.L.F, the
Cougar, and more. In this book Ames and Burcon investigate the role of cultural texts in gender socialization at
specific pre-scripted stages of a woman's life (from girls to the "golden girls") and how that instruction compounds
over time. By studying various texts (toys, magazines, blogs, tweets, television shows, Hollywood films, novels,
and self-help books) they argue that popular culture exists as a type of funhouse mirror constantly distorting the
real world conditions that exist for women, magnifying the gendered expectations they face. Despite the many
problematic, conflicting messages women receive throughout their lives, this book also showcases the ways such
messages are resisted, allowing women to move past the blurry reality they broadcast and toward, hopefully,
gender equality.

Identity in Animation-Jane Batkin 2017-02-17 Identity in Animation: A Journey into Self, Difference, Culture and
the Body uncovers the meaning behind some of the most influential characters in the history of animation and
questions their unique sense of who they are and how they are formed. Jane Batkin explores how identity politics
shape the inner psychology of the character and their exterior motivation, often buoyed along by their questioning
of ‘place’ and ‘belonging’ and driven by issues of self, difference, gender and the body. Through this, Identity in
Animation illustrates and questions the construction of stereotypes as well as unconventional representations
within American, European and Eastern animation. It does so with examples such as the strong gender tropes of
Japan’s Hayao Miyazaki, the strange relationships created by Australian director Adam Elliot and Nick Park’s
depiction of Britishness. In addition, this book discusses Betty Boop’s sexuality and ultimate repression, Warner
Bros’ anarchic, self-aware characters and Disney’s fascinating representation of self and society. Identity in
Animation is an ideal book for students and researchers of animation studies, as well as any media and film
studies students taking modules on animation as part of their course.

The Passion Economy-Adam Davidson 2020-01-09 'The Passion Economy is exactly what everyone needs today:
examples of how to thrive in an economy that can seem overwhelming, and crystal-clear explanations of how to
succeed. This is the book about how to live (and work) a more passionate life' Charles Duhigg, author of The
Power of Habit 'Adam Davidson is one of America's most accomplished business journalists - and this book
reminds us why. With a reporter's eye and a storyteller's grace, he has traveled the country to find regular people
who have cracked the code of the modern economy. Reading their stories will reveal the secrets of successful
careers' Daniel H. Pink, author of When 'Move over Malcolm Gladwell. In The Passion Economy Adam Davidson
upends the conventional thinking about how to succeed in our topsy-turvy, seemingly unforgiving post-industrial
economy by sharing the stories of regular people who followed their dreams' William D. Cohan, author of House of
Cards The brilliant creator of NPR's Planet Money podcast and award-winning New Yorker staff writer explains
our current economy: laying out its internal logic and revealing the transformative hope it offers for millions of
people to thrive as they never have before. Contrary to what you may have heard, the middle class is not dying
and robots are not stealing our jobs. In fact, writes Adam Davidson--one of our leading public voices on economic
magazine-self-6-june-2015-usa-online-read-free

Being Gay in Ireland-Gerard Rodgers 2018-06-20 Being Gay in Ireland argues that existing theory on gay men’s
lives exhibits a social weightlessness, whereby regional histories become lost in universalist conceptions of
identity. Gerard Rodgers aims to fill the gap in regional knowledge by exploring Ireland’s evolving history and its
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potential implications for gay men’s lives.

need to step back, assess and reposition. In June 2014, SADC Gender Ministers agreed to review the targets of
the Gender Protocol in line with the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). In May this year, ministers added
that they want the Protocol to be accompanied by a Monitoring, Evaluation and Results Framework. The 2015
Barometer shows that implementation is now the biggest missing gap in the quest for gender equality. Now is the
time to strengthen resolve, reconsider, reposition, and re-strategise for 2030.

The UK Regional–National Economic Problem-Philip McCann 2016-03-10 In recent years, the United
Kingdom has become a more and more divided society with inequality between the regions as marked as it has
ever been. In a landmark analysis of the current state of Britain’s regional development, Philip McCann utilises
current statistics, examines historical trends and makes pertinent international comparisons to assess the state of
the nation. The UK Regional–National Economic Problem brings attention to the highly centralised, top down
governance structure that the UK deploys, and demonstrates that it is less than ideally placed to rectify these
inequalities. The ‘North-South’ divide in the UK has never been greater and the rising inequalities are evident in
almost all aspects of the economy including productivity, incomes, employment status and wealth. Whilst the
traditional economic dominance of London and its hinterland has continued along with relative resilience in the
South West of England and Scotland, in contrast the Midlands, the North of England, Northern Ireland and Wales
lag behind by most measures of prosperity. This inequality is greatly limiting national economic performance and
the fact that Britain has a below average standard of living by European and OECD terms has been ignored. The
UK’s economic and governance inequality is unlikely to be fundamentally rebalanced by the current governance
and connectivity trends, although this definitive study suggests that some areas of improvement are possible if
they are well implemented. This pivotal analysis is essential reading for postgraduate students in economics and
urban studies as well as researchers and policy makers in local and central government.

Community Boundaries and Border Crossings-Kristen Lillvis 2016-12-21 Through the overarching
interconnected themes of community boundaries and border crossings, this collection explores issues of diaspora,
trans-nationality, cultural hybridity, home, and identity that are central to ethnic women writers.

The Cambridge Companion to the English Short Story-Ann-Marie Einhaus 2016-05-15 This Companion
provides an accessible overview of the contexts, periods, and subgenres of English-language short fiction outside
of North America.

Probability, Choice, and Reason-Leighton Vaughan Williams 2021-09-16 Much of our thinking is flawed
because it is based on faulty intuition. By using the framework and tools of probability and statistics, we can
overcome this to provide solutions to many real-world problems and paradoxes. We show how to do this, and find
answers that are frequently very contrary to what we might expect. Along the way, we venture into diverse realms
and thought experiments which challenge the way that we see the world. Features: An insightful and engaging
discussion of some of the key ideas of probabilistic and statistical thinking Many classic and novel problems,
paradoxes, and puzzles An exploration of some of the big questions involving the use of choice and reason in an
uncertain world The application of probability, statistics, and Bayesian methods to a wide range of subjects,
including economics, finance, law, and medicine Exercises, references, and links for those wishing to crossreference or to probe further Solutions to exercises at the end of the book This book should serve as an invaluable
and fascinating resource for university, college, and high school students who wish to extend their reading, as
well as for teachers and lecturers who want to liven up their courses while retaining academic rigour. It will also
appeal to anyone who wishes to develop skills with numbers or has an interest in the many statistical and other
paradoxes that permeate our lives. Indeed, anyone studying the sciences, social sciences, or humanities on a
formal or informal basis will enjoy and benefit from this book.

Good Morning, I Love You-Shauna Shapiro 2020-01-28 Discover the Transformative Effects of Being Kind to
Yourself “This brilliant book offers us both the science and practice of how self-kindness is the secret sauce of
fulfillment, transformation, and joy.” —Lorin Roche, meditation teacher and author of The Radiance Sutras Many
of us yearn to feel a greater sense of inner calm, ease, joy, and purpose. We have tried meditation and found it too
difficult. We judge ourselves for being no good at emptying our minds (as if one ever could) or compare ourselves
with yogis who seem to have it all together. We live in a steady state of “not good enough.” It does not have to be
this way. In Good Morning, I Love You, Dr. Shauna Shapiro brings alive the brain science behind why we feel the
way we do—about ourselves, each other, and the world—and explains why we get stuck in thinking that doesn’t
serve us. It turns out that we are hardwired to be self-critical and negative! And this negativity is constantly
undermining our experience of life. “It is never too late to rewire your brain for positivity—for calm, clarity, and
joy,” writes Dr. Shapiro. “I know this is possible because I experienced it. Best of all, you can begin wherever you
are.” In short, lively chapters laced with science, wisdom, and story, Shapiro, one of the leading scientists
studying the effects of mindfulness on the brain, shows us that acting with kindness and compassion toward
ourselves is the key. With her roadmap to guide you, including her signature “Good Morning, I Love You”
practice, in which you deliberately greet yourself each day with these simple words, you can change your brain’s
circuitry and steady yourself in feelings of deep calm, clarity, and joy. For good.

Radicalized-Peter R. Neumann 2016-09-30 The attacks in Paris in January and November 2015 heralded the
beginning of a new wave of terrorism - one rooted in the ongoing conflict in Syria and Iraq. As ISIS seeks to
expand its reach in the Middle East, its territory serves as a base for training and operations for a new generation
of jihadis. Thousands of young people from the West, primarily from Europe, have travelled to join ISIS, reemerging as hardened fighters with military training and a network of international contacts. Many of these have
now returned to their homelands, where it is feared they are planning a new series of brutal attacks. Peter R.
Neumann here explains the phenomenon of the 'new jihadis', and shows why the threat of terrorism in the West is
greater than ever before. Based on interviews and previously-unseen material, Neumann provides an essential
introduction to one of the greatest crises of our time

SADC Gender Protocol 2015 Barometer-Lowe Morna 2015-12-20 In August 2008, Heads of State of the
Southern African Development Community adopted the ground-breaking SADC Protocol on Gender and
Development. This followed a concerted campaign by NGOs under the umbrella of the Southern Africa Gender
Protocol Alliance. The SADC Gender Protocol is the only sub-regional instrument that brings together existing
global and continental commitments to gender equality and enhances these through time bound targets. Aligned
to Millennium Development Goal Three, the original 28 targets of the Protocol targets expire in 2015. Now that
2015 is here, we need to step back, assess and reposition. In June 2014, SADC Gender Ministers agreed to review
the targets of the Gender Protocol in line with the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). In May this year,
ministers added that they want the Protocol to be accompanied by a Monitoring, Evaluation and Results
Framework. The 2015 Barometer shows that implementation is now the biggest missing gap in the quest for
gender equality. Now is the time to strengthen resolve, reconsider, reposition, and re-strategise for 2030. SADC
GENDER PROTOCOL BAROMETER 2015 2015 is here! In August 2008, Heads of State of the Southern African
Development Community adopted the ground-breaking SADC Protocol on Gender and Development. This followed
a concerted campaign by NGOs under the umbrella of the Southern Africa Gender Protocol Alliance. The SADC
Gender Protocol is the only sub-regional instrument that brings together existing global and continental
commitments to gender equality and enhances these through time bound targets. Aligned to Millennium
Development Goal Three, the original 28 targets of the Protocol targets expire in 2015. Now that 2015 is here, we
magazine-self-6-june-2015-usa-online-read-free

Getting Away-Jon Staff 2020-06-09 From the founder of Getaway, a guide to unplugging and reconnecting with
what really matters on a daily basis Rather than running yourself into the ground and waiting until your next
vacation to recharge, Getting Away invites you to make space in your everyday routine for self-care and deeper
connection with others. With 75 easy-to-implement practices, this book helps you to slow down despite the
frenetic pace of the world around you by: • Creating a morning routine that doesn't involve checking work e-mails
• Surprising someone in your life with a small gift, just because • Spending at least 30 minutes outside daily •
Striking up a conversation with a stranger Getting Away doesn't require you to discard your smartphone or
majorly overhaul your life. Rather, it's about making simple changes in your day-to-day routine to strike the right
balance between passion for your career and guilt-free relaxation, staying up-to-date on the latest headlines
without losing sight of the people right in front of you, or appreciating nature in the middle of a bustling city. By
helping you get the balance right, this book shows you how to thrive in what can be an overwhelming world.
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topic in depth. Each nuanced account finds distinct and at times different aspects to be significant but, in
demonstrating the ability of music to mediate the construction of place and by showing how those who create and
consume music use it to inhabit the intimate, and to project themselves out into their surroundings, each points to
interconnections across the region and beyond with respect to perception, conception, expression, and
interpretation. In Presence Through Sound, ethnomusicology meets anthropology, literature, linguistics, area
studies, and – particularly pertinent to East Asia in the twenty-first century – local musicologies. The volume
serves a broad academic readership and provides an essential resource for all those interested in East Asia.

Mind over Memes-Diana Senechal 2018-10-15 Too often our use of language has become lazy, frivolous, and
even counterproductive. We rely on clichés and bromides to communicate in such a way that our intentions are
lost or misinterpreted. In a culture of “takeaways” and buzzwords, it requires study and cunning to keep language
alive. In Mind over Memes: Passive Listening, Toxic Talk, and Other Modern Language Follies, Diana Senechal
examines words, concepts, and phrases that demand reappraisal. Targeting a variety of terms, the author
contends that a “good fit” may not always be desirable; delivers a takedown of the adjective “toxic”; and argues
that “social justice” must take its place among other justices. This book also includes a critique of our modern
emphasis on takeaways, quick answers, and immediate utility. By scrutinizing words and phrases that serve
contemporary fads and follies, this book stands up against the excesses of language and offers some engaging
alternatives. Drawing on literature, philosophy, social sciences, music, and technology, the author offers a rich
framework to make fresh connections between topics. Combining sharp criticism, lyricism, and play, Mind over
Memes argues for judicious and imaginative speech.

Negotiating Thinness Online-Gemma Cobb 2020-02-24 This book interrogates the thin ideal in pro-anorexia
online spaces and the way in which it operates on a continuum with everyday discourses around thinness. Since
their inception in the late twentieth century, pro-anorexia online spaces have courted controversy: they have been
vilified by the media and deleted by Internet moderators. This book explores the phenomenon during its tipping
point where it migrated from websites and discussion forums to image-centric social media platforms – all the
while seeking to circumvent censorship by, for instance, repudiating ‘pro-ana’ or adopting hashtags to obfuscate
content. The author argues that instead of being driven further underground, ‘pro-ana’ is blurring the boundaries
between normative and deviant conceptions of thinness. Situating the phenomenon in relation to accepted
constructions of thinness, promulgated by establishments as far ranging as medicine and women’s magazines, this
book asks if ‘pro-ana’ holds the potential to critique that which has long been considered normal: the culture of
compulsory thinness. Engaging with debates including the current climate of postfeminism and neoliberalism,
digital censorship, the pre-eminence of white, middle-class, heterofemininity, and the articulation of pain in
realising the thin ideal, Negotiating Thinness Online examines what happens when the margins and the
mainstream merge.

Laziness Does Not Exist-Devon Price 2022-01-04 From social psychologist Dr. Devon Price, a conversational,
stirring call to “a better, more human way to live” (Cal Newport, New York Times bestselling author) that
examines the “laziness lie”—which falsely tells us we are not working or learning hard enough. Extra-curricular
activities. Honors classes. 60-hour work weeks. Side hustles. Like many Americans, Dr. Devon Price believed that
productivity was the best way to measure self-worth. Price was an overachiever from the start, graduating from
both college and graduate school early, but that success came at a cost. After Price was diagnosed with a severe
case of anemia and heart complications from overexertion, they were forced to examine the darker side of all this
productivity. Laziness Does Not Exist explores the psychological underpinnings of the “laziness lie,” including its
origins from the Puritans and how it has continued to proliferate as digital work tools have blurred the boundaries
between work and life. Using in-depth research, Price explains that people today do far more work than nearly
any other humans in history yet most of us often still feel we are not doing enough. Filled with practical and
accessible advice for overcoming society’s pressure to do more, and featuring interviews with researchers,
consultants, and experiences from real people drowning in too much work, Laziness Does Not Exist “is the book
we all need right now” (Caroline Dooner, author of The F*ck It Diet).

Terrorists' Use of the Internet-M. Conway 2017-06-02 Terrorist use of the Internet has become a focus of
media, policy, and scholarly attention in recent years. Terrorists use the Internet in a variety of ways, the most
important being for propaganda purposes and operations-related content, but it is also potentially a means or
target of attack.This book presents revised versions of a selection of papers delivered at the NATO Advanced
Research Workshop (ARW) on 'Terrorists' Use of the Internet' held in Dublin, Ireland in June 2016. One aim of the
workshop was to nurture dialogue between members of the academic, policy and practitioner communities, so the
60 delegates from 13 countries who attended the workshop included representatives from each of these. The
participants encompassed a wide range of expertise (including engineering, computer science, law, criminology,
political science, international relations, history, and linguistics) and the chapters contained herein reflect these
diverse professional and disciplinary backgrounds. The workshop also aimed to address the convergence of
threats. Following an introduction which provides an overview of the various ways in which terrorists use the
Internet, the book's remaining 25 chapters are grouped into 5 sections on cyber terrorism and critical
infrastructure protection; cyber-enabled terrorist financing; jihadi online propaganda; online counterterrorism;
and innovative approaches and responses.The book will be of interest to all those who need to maintain an
awareness of the ways in which terrorists use the Internet and require an insight into how the threats posed by
this use can be countered.

Gender, Sex and Children's Play-Jacky Kilvington 2016-08-11 Does gender, sex and sexuality influence
children's play, and their learning? Can/should professionals try to influence children's gender and sexual
concepts? Can/should professionals try to prevent gender stereotyping? These and other questions are explored in
a lively and thought-provoking text that looks at why and how children inhabit or develop their gender and
sexuality. Written in an approachable way and illustrated with case studies and linked to current research and
theory, the book helps students, teachers and playworkers understand the debates about biology versus culture
and social learning and how these impact on children's expression of gender and sexuality. Engaging the reader in
a thorough reflection of their own views and approaches to the genderized and sexualized behaviour of children at
play, this text is an invaluable guide for all those interested in the importance of play, gender and sexuality and
how they relate to children's lives. Topics include: play and the behaviour of boys and girls within particular social
contexts; play and girls' and boys' sexual behaviour and their associated feelings; play and children's self-concepts
and expectations; the professional adult workers' role and the manifestation of genderized and/or sexualized play
behaviour both in and outside a setting.

Wireless Edge Caching-Thang X. Vu 2020-10-31 Discover the latest research results for both uncoded and
coded caching techniques in future wireless network design.

Presence Through Sound-Keith Howard 2020-07-23 Presence Through Sound narrates and analyses, through a
range of case studies on selected musics of China, Japan, Korea, Taiwan, and Tibet, some of the many ways in
which music and ‘place’ intersect and are interwoven with meaning in East Asia. It explores how place is
significant to the many contexts in which music is made and experienced, especially in contemporary forms of
longstanding traditions but also in other landscapes such as popular music and in the design of performance
spaces. It shows how music creates and challenges borders, giving significance to geographical and cartographic
spaces at local, national, and international levels, and illustrates how music is used to interpret relationships with
ecology and environment, spirituality and community, and state and nation. The volume brings together scholars
from Australia, China, Denmark, Japan, Korea, Taiwan, and the UK, each of whom explores a specific genre or
magazine-self-6-june-2015-usa-online-read-free

British Settler Emigration in Print, 1832-1877-Jude Piesse 2015-12-24 British Settler Emigration in Print,
1832-1877 examines the literature of Victorian settler emigration. During the Victorian period, an unprecedented
number of emigrants left Britain to settle in America, Australia, Canada, and New Zealand. It argues that popular
Victorian periodicals played a key and overlooked role in imagining and moderating this dramatic historical
experience. Part 1 focuses on settler emigration genres that featured withinmainstream, middle-class periodicals,
including emigrant voyage texts, emigration themed Christmas stories, and serialized novels about settlement.
These genres are domestic and reassuring, and thus of a differentcharacter from the adventure stories often
associated with Victorian empire. The second part of the book examines a feminist and radical periodical
emigration literature that often challenged dominant settler ideologies. British Settler Emigration in Print also
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presents fresh readings of canonical texts by authors including Charles Dickens and Anthony Trollope, which are
situated alongside the emigration genres.

working in wireless communications and engineers willing to understand the challenges and solutions full-duplex
communication so to implement a full-duplex system.

China’s Strategic Priorities-Jonathan H. Ping 2015-12-14 The People’s Republic of China is the world’s most
populous state and largest consumer of energy, having demonstrated momentous progress on an unprecedented
scale. This global power has increasingly shaped international relations as a result of its population size, economic
development and political character. Identifying the most significant new issues and problems that have arisen
from China’s rapid development, this book examines the evolution of China’s contemporary foreign policy and
international relations. In doing so, it underlines the global importance of China’s management of its own politics
and economics, and demonstrates how all nation-states have a vested interest in —and to varying degrees are
liable for —the consequences of Chinese actions. The book aims to spark debate by drawing attention to these
critical issues; placing them on the scholarly agenda as well as that of the practitioner. It provides factual
evidence, progressive findings, justification and a rationale for action, expert analysis, and the resulting policy
prescriptions. In addition, the book highlights the liable costs of failing to address China’s strategic priorities. This
interdisciplinary book draws attention to the most pressing issues that China must address for universal benefit,
and will be of great interest to students and scholars of International Relations, Chinese Studies and Political
Science.

Terror in the Mind of God, Fourth Edition-Mark Juergensmeyer 2017-03-28 "Completely revised and updated,
this new edition of Terror in the Mind of God incorporates the events of September 11, 2001 into Mark
Juergensmeyer's landmark study of religious terrorism. Juergensmeyer explores the 1993 World Trade Center
explosion, Hamas suicide bombings, the Tokyo subway nerve gas attack, and the killing of abortion clinic doctors
in the United States. His personal interviews with 1993 World Trade Center bomber Mahmud Abouhalima,
Christian Right activist Mike Bray, Hamas leaders Sheik Yassin and Abdul Azis Rantisi, and Sikh political leader
Simranjit Singh Mann, among others, take us into the mindset of those who perpetrate and support violence in the
name of religion."--Provided by publisher.

Ultra-Large Aircraft, 1940-1970-William Patrick Dean 2018-04-04 In 1962, a unique transport aircraft was
built from the parts of 27 Boeing B-377 airliners to provide NASA a means of transporting rocket boosters. With
an interior the size of a gymnasium, “The Pregnant Guppy” was the first of six enormous cargo planes built by
Aero Spacelines and two built by Union de Transport Aeriens. More than half a century later, the last Super
Guppy is still in active service with NASA and the design concept has been applied to next-generation transports.
This comprehensive history of expanded fuselage aircraft begins in the 1940s with the military’s need for a longrange transport. The author examines the development of competing designs by Boeing, Convair and Douglas, and
the many challenges and catastrophic failures. Behind-the-scenes maneuvers of financiers, corporate raiders,
mobsters and other nefarious characters provide an inside look at aviation development from the drawing board
to the scrap yard.

How to get Published in the Best Management Journals-Timothy Clark 2016-06-24 This much-anticipated
book is a comprehensive guide to a successful publishing strategy. Written by top journal editors, it introduces the
publishing process, resolves practical issues, encourages the right methods and offers tips for navigating the
review process, understanding journals and publishing across disciplinary boundaries. As if that weren’t enough it
includes key contributions on open access, publishing ethics, making use of peer review, special issues, sustaining
a publications career, journal rankings and increasing your odds of publishing success. This will be a must read
for anyone seeking to publish in top journals.

The Changing Role of Women in Higher Education-Heather Eggins 2016-10-11 This book sets out to examine
the changing role of women in higher education with an emphasis on academic and leadership issues. The scope
of the book is international, with a wide range of contributors, whose expertise spans sociology, social science,
economics, politics, public policy and linguistic studies, all of whom have a major interest in global education. The
volume examines the ways in which the leadership role and academic roles of women in higher education are
changing in the twenty first century, offering an up-to-date policy discussion of this area. It is in some sense a
sequel to the earlier volume by the same Editor, Women as Leaders and Managers in Higher Education, but with
very different emphases. The pressures now are to respond to the demands of the technological age and to those
of the global economy. Today there are more highly qualified and experienced female academics, and more
expectation of their gaining the highest posts. Challenges still remain, particularly in terms of the top posts, and
in equal pay. The discussion of global policy issues affecting the role of women in higher education is combined
with country case studies, several of which are comparative. Together they examine and unpack the particular
situations of women in a wide range of higher education systems, from Brazil to the US to Europe to Africa and
the Far East, noting the shift towards more flexibility, more personal choice and a greater acceptance by society
of their abilities. This volume is a useful and influential addition to published work in this area, and is aimed at the
intelligent general reader as well as the scholar interested in this topic.

Social Media in Employee Selection and Recruitment-Richard N. Landers 2016-05-03 This timely resource
offers fresh research on companies’ use of social media platforms—from Twitter and Facebook to LinkedIn and
other career sites—to find and hire personnel. Its balanced approach explains why and how social media are
commonly used in both employee recruitment and selection, exploring relevant theoretical constructs and
practical considerations about their appropriateness and validity. Contributors clarify a confusing cyberscape with
recommendations and best practices, legal and ethical issues, pitfalls and problems, and possibilities for
standardization. And the book’s insights on emerging and anticipated developments will keep the reader abreast
of the field as it evolves. Included in the coverage: · Social media as a personnel selection and hiring resource:
Reservations and recommendations. · Game-thinking within social media to recruit and select job candidates. ·
Social media, big data, and employment decisions. · The use of social media by BRIC nations during the selection
process. · Legal concerns when considering social media data in selection. · Online exclusion: Biases that may
arise when using social media in talent acquisition. · Is John Smith really John Smith? Misrepresentations and
misattributions of candidates using social media and social networking sites. Social Media in Employee Selection
and Recruitment is a bedrock reference for industrial/organizational psychology and human resources academics
currently or planning to conduct research in this area, as well as for academic libraries. Practitioners considering
consulting social media as part of human resource planning or selection system design will find it a straighttalking guide to staying competitive.

The Asian Yearbook of Human Rights and Humanitarian Law- 2017-10-05 The Asian Yearbook of Human
Rights and Humanitarian Law aims to publish peer-reviewed scholarly articles and reviews as well as significant
developments in human rights and humanitarian law. It examines international human rights and humanitarian
law with a global reach, though its particular focus is on the Asian region. The focused theme of Volume 1 is ISIS
and Implications for Human Rights and Humanitarian Law

Full-Duplex Communications for Future Wireless Networks-Hirley Alves 2020-04-21 This book focuses on
the multidisciplinary state-of-the-art of full-duplex wireless communications and applications. Moreover, this book
contributes with an overview of the fundamentals of full-duplex communications, and introduces the most recent
advances in self-interference cancellation from antenna design to digital domain. Moreover, the reader will
discover analytical and empirical models to deal with residual self-interference and to assess its effects in various
scenarios and applications. Therefore, this is a highly informative and carefully presented book by the leading
scientists in the area, providing a comprehensive overview of full-duplex technology from the perspective of
various researchers, and research groups worldwide. This book is designed for researchers and professionals
magazine-self-6-june-2015-usa-online-read-free

Reinventing the Organization-Arthur Yeung 2019-09-24 Your Company Isn't Fast Enough. Here's How to
Change That. The traditional hierarchical organization is dead, but what replaces it? Numerous new models--the
agile organization, the networked organization, and holacracy, to name a few--have emerged, but leaders need to
know what really works. How do you build an organization that is responsive to fast-changing markets? What kind
of organization delivers both speed and scale, and how do you lead it? Arthur Yeung and Dave Ulrich provide
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leaders with a much-needed blueprint for reinventing the organization. Based on their in-depth research at
leading Chinese, US, and European firms such as Alibaba, Amazon, DiDi, Facebook, Google, Huawei, Supercell,
and Tencent, and drawing from their synthesis of the latest organization research and practice, Yeung and Ulrich
explain how to build a new kind of organization (a "market-oriented ecosystem") that responds to changing
market opportunities with speed and scale. While other books address individual pieces of the puzzle, Reinventing
the Organization offers a practical, integrated, six-step framework and looks at all the decisions leaders need to
make--choosing the right strategies, capabilities, structure, culture, management tools, and leadership--to deliver
radically greater value in fast-moving markets. For any leader eager to build a stronger, more responsive
organization and for all those in HR, organizational development, and consulting who will shape and deliver it,
this book provides a much-needed roadmap for reinvention.

about and relate to technology in a rapidly changing world. More broadly, the book offers a critical humanistic
interrogation of the concept of “progress” especially as it relates to technological advancement.

Handbook on Migration and Security-Philippe Bourbeau 2017-04-28 This Handbook provides a state-of-the-art
analysis of the critically important links between migration and security in a globalising world, and presents
original contributions suggesting innovative and emerging frontiers in the study of the securitization of migration.
Experts from different fields reflect on their respective conceptualisations of the migration-security nexus, and
consider how an interdisciplinary and multifaceted dialogue can stimulate and enrich our understanding of the
securitisation of migration in the contemporary world.

Becoming Facebook-Mike Hoefflinger 2017-04-06 You can’t create a $300 billion company by accident in
between classes. You may think you know the legendary story behind the beginning of Facebook by wunderkind
Harvard student Mark Zuckerberg, but those who were actually there on the inside molding this social media idea
into a game-changing, Goliath-sized company know the experience was far more tumultuous and uncertain than
one might expect.As a computer engineer turned marketing innovator who worked with COO Sheryl Sandberg,
Mike Hoefflinger had a front-row seat to the company’s growing pains, stumbles, and reinventions. In Becoming
Facebook, he shares the challenges faced and lessons learned during the coming-of-age times of the
übercompany. Discover from an insider:• How Facebook recovered from its “disastrous” IPO• How the growth
team achieved the impossible• Why Facebook’s newsfeed ads were the company’s most important business
decision ever• How Google+ attacked and lost• Why and how Instagram and WhatsApp were added• And much
more!Follow the social media giant from its almost mythical birth all the way to the overwhelming success it has
been solidified in today, uncovering the lessons its leaders learned while overcoming setbacks and achieving
greatness.

Trademarks and Social Media-Danny Friedmann 2015-09-25 Legal conflicts between trademark holders, social
media providers and internet users have become manifest in light of wide scale, unauthorised use of the
trademark logo on social media in recent decades. Arguing for the protection of the trademark logo against
unauthorised use in a commercial environment, this book explores why protection enforcement should be made
automatic. A number of issues are discussed including the scalability of litigation on a case-by-case basis, and
whether safe harbour provisions for online service providers should be substituted for strict liability.

Spirits of Community-K. D. M. Snell 2016-06-16 Concern about the 'decline of community', and the theme of
'community spirit', are internationally widespread in the modern world. The English past has featured many
representations of declining community, expressed by those who lamented its loss in quite different periods and in
diverse genres. This book analyses how community spirit and the passing of community have been described in
the past – whether for good or ill – with an eye to modern issues, such as the so-called 'loneliness epidemic' or the
social consequences of alternative structures of community. It does this through examination of authors such as
Thomas Hardy, James Wentworth Day, Adrian Bell and H.E. Bates, by appraising detective fiction writers,
analysing parish magazines, considering the letter writing of the parish poor in the 18th and 19th centuries, and
through the depictions of realist landscape painters such as George Morland. K. D. M. Snell addresses modern
social concerns, showing how many current preoccupations had earlier precedents. In presenting past
representations of declining communities, and the way these affected individuals of very different political
persuasions, the book draws out lessons and examples from the past about what community has meant hitherto,
setting into context modern predicaments and judgements about 'spirits of community' today.

Kama Muta-Alan Page Fiske 2019-12-20 This book describes a ubiquitous and potent emotion that has only
rarely and recently been studied in any systematic manner. The words that come closest to denoting it in English
are being moved or touched, having a heart-warming feeling, feeling nostalgic, feeling patriotic, or pride in family
or team. In religious contexts when the emotion is intense, it may be labeled ecstasy, mystical rapture, burning in
the bosom, or being touched by the Spirit. All of these are instances of what scientists now call ‘kama muta’
(Sanskrit, ‘moved by love’). Alan Page Fiske shows that what evokes this emotion is the sudden creation,
intensification, renewal, repair, or recall of a communal sharing relationship – when love ignites, or people feel
newly connected. He explains the social, psychological, cultural, and likely evolutionary processes involved – and
how they interlock. Kama muta is described as it manifests in diverse settings at many points in history across
scores of cultures, in everyday experiences as well as the peak moments of life. The chapters illuminate the
occurrence of kama muta in a range of contexts, including religion, oratory, literature, sport, social media, and
nature. The book will be of interest to students and scholars from a number of disciplines who are interested in
emotion or social relationships. Supplementary notes can be found online at: www.routledge.com/9780367220945

Revolutionizing Global Higher Education Policy-Joseph M. Piro 2016-04-14 The ‘traditional’ university model
has been transformed globally, fueled by disruptive technologies, new learning platforms, increasing fiscal
austerity, and the rise of knowledge economies. The Bologna Process, a European initiative intended to streamline
higher education standards and qualifications, offers modernized, innovative pathways to learning including
shortened degree timetables and a three-cycle system. Now comprised of 48 participating countries, the initiative
has had a significant impact across global higher education. This volume examines the issues central to the
Process as told from the viewpoints and experiences of stakeholders who have been involved with it at various
stages of progression. This volume explores the significant successes and challenges the Bologna Process has
faced over the last decade, where it is now, and where it is headed. It presents data on countries and individuals
involved with the Process as well as students’ growing connections and concerns about Bologna reforms. It also
looks ahead to the Europe 2020 goals and what these may represent to differential policy actors, not only for the
group of original signatories, but for those countries newer to the Process.

Niche Fashion Magazines-Ane Lynge-Jorlen 2017-04-30 Niche fashion magazines speak to a highly fashion
literate readership and mix the codes of style magazines, glossy women's magazines and art catalogues. They are
often produced and read by people engaged in the business of creating fashion taste. Through this business-tobusiness practice, the niche magazine genre is powerful in shaping the face of fashion. Based on unique analysis
of niche fashion magazines and unprecedented access to the making of the respected Danish niche fashion
magazine, DANSK, including interviews with its makers and its readers, this book unveils the behind-the-scenes of
niche fashion magazines. It pays special attention to the symbolic and material cultures, as well as the values and
meanings that are shared across magazine producers and their readers. It is a valuable contribution to the study
and practice of fashion journalism, with appeal to students and readers of the increasingly popular high-end
glossy magazines.

Humanism and Technology-Anthony B. Pinn 2016-11-23 This book interrogates the ways in which new
technological advances impact the thought and practices of humanism. Chapters investigate the social, political,
and cultural implications of the creation and use of advanced forms of technology, examining both defining
benefits and potential dangers. Contributors also discuss technology’s relationship to and impact on the shifting
definitions we hold for humankind. International and multi-disciplinary in nature and scope, the volume presents
an exploration of humanism and technology that is both racially diverse and gender sensitive. With great depth
and self-awareness, contributors offer suggestions for how humanists and humanist organizations might think
magazine-self-6-june-2015-usa-online-read-free

The Nation of Islam, Louis Farrakhan, and the Men Who Follow Him-Dawn-Marie Gibson 2016-06-15 This
book examines the varied ways in which Minister Farrakhan’s Resurrected Nation of Islam appeals to men from
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different backgrounds. Dawn-Marie Gibson investigates a number of themes including faith, family, and
community, making use of archival research and engaging in-depth interviews. The book considers the
multifaceted ways in which men encounter the Nation of Islam (NOI) and navigate its ethics and gender norms.
Gibson describes and dissects the factors that attract men to the NOI, while also considering the challenges that
these men confront as new converts. She discusses the various inter-faith and community outreach efforts that
men engage in and assesses their work with both their Christian and Muslim counterparts. To conclude its

magazine-self-6-june-2015-usa-online-read-free

discussion, the book takes a look at the NOI’s 2015 Justice or Else March to commemorate the twentieth
anniversary of the Million Man March in Washington, DC.
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